
WORKSHOP 
MARCH 16, 1995 

The Hunt County Commissioners Court held a workshop on this date at 10:00 am in the Commissioners Courtroom. 
The purpose of the workshop was to discuss and consider developing and modifying the Hunt County Employee 
Personnel Policy. The-workshop was led by Mr. Gene Shaffer with the Texas Association of Counties. 
Judge Bobbitt, the Hunt County Commissioners, and representatives of several departments attended. 
The workshop ended at 12:00 noon. 
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